St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

Important dates to remember.....

Monday 26th February - Children return to School Thursday 1st March - World Book Day

Friday 2^{nd} March - Non-Uniform Day in exchange for bottles for the Easter Fayre



This week in school we started our Lenten Journey

with a special Mass in Church to mark Ash Wednesday. The children have been making Lenten promises and thinking about their own Lenten journeys in their classes.



On Tuesday the children thought about the history of Shrove Tuesday and why we make and eat pancakes. The whole school enjoyed pancakes as a special treat before we lent.



The children have been sent home with a special calendar for Lent. This is a lovely way of thinking about each day in Lent together as a family.



KS2 have completed some follow up work to the anti racism assembly they listened to a few weeks ago. They have answered some thought provoking questions & discussed the seriousness of racial incidents.



Year 1 visited Church where Deacon Pat helped them learn about the symbolism of Baptism.



St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

16 February 2018



Sports News- Congratulations

to our gymnastics team who qualified for the Sainsbury's School Games Merseyside finals.



Our junior children have been experiencing what it feels like to be a Paralympic athlete.



F1 have had a baking week. They have followed a recipe and made gingerbread men. They were yummy!



ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

*****EASTER FAYRE*****CHANGE OF DATE****THURSDAY 22nd MARCH****

WE HAVE HAD TO CHANGE THE DATE OF OUR EASTER FAYRE TO THURSDAY 22ND MARCH AT 3:30PM. APOLOGIES FOR THIS. Non Uniform days will be as follows -

Friday 2nd March – Non Uniform in exchange for Bottles

Friday 9th March - Non Uniform in exchange for Sweets

Friday 16th March - Non Uniform in exchange for £1 donation

Thursday 22nd March - Non Uniform in exchange for cakes and biscuits

THE SPIDER-EDE APPEAL



Thank you for supporting our non-uniform

day in aid of a little girl called Edie May who is very poorly. If you wish to learn more about this appeal please visit www.tinyurl.com/spiderede

We will let you know the final total collected after half term.

Parents Questionnaire - Thank you for the amazing response to our parent questionnaire. The results can be found on the information page of our school website. We are delighted with the results. The staff really appreciated the lovely comments and there were also some good areas for improvement identified which I have shared in the letter that is on the website. Please take a look.

Enrolment Mass - Congratulations to all the children who were officially enrolled at Mass last Sunday. They are currently preparing for their First Forgiveness which will take place next half term.

World Book Day is Thursday 1st March and all children will be invited to dress up as a character from a book.

Additional INSET DAY - Please note that we are having an additional INSET Day on Thursday 29th March which we had said previously was the day the children broke up for Easter. The children will now break up from school on **Wednesday 28th March**.

School Games Award

We are again working towards achieving a School Games Award. Please visit the school games website www.yourschoolgames.com Please also visit the PE page on our own school website where you will find a calendar of events.

Weekly Attendance - Congratulations to Year 6 for having the best attendance this week! This is our best week yet in terms of

attendance, with 5 out of 8 classes being above 95%. Keep it up next half term!

Foundation 2	96.0%
Year 1	96.8%
Year 2	95.5%
Year 3	93.3%
Year 4	96.3%
Year 5	94.4%
Year 6	98.1%

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support. Mrs S Ralph